

Tel: 095 21353 Fax: 095 22200

Email: principalscoilmhuire@gmail.com

Website: www.scoilmhuireclifden.ie

24th of October, 2019.

Dear parents,

I am writing this letter to inform you that the Board of Management of Scoil Mhuire has decided to close the pedestrian entrance to Scoil Mhuire due to Health and Safety concerns. This gate will be closed after the mid-term break.

We are working hard to keep everyone safe at school drop-off and pick-up times. These times are very busy times around the school and there inevitably will be congestion and heavy traffic so a little patience goes a long way....

- Please ensure the safety of all our children.
- Use extreme caution at school drop-off and pick-up times.
- Ensure children leave/enter the car from the kerb-side only.
- Be patient, respectful and use common sense.
- DO NOT PARK in the drop-off/pick up areas.
- If planning to park, use the car park- (this should apply to Junior infant parents only).
- Drive to the end of the drop off zone or as far as you can.
- Ensure your children know where you intend to be at pick-up time.
- Do not block the entrance to the staff car park.

I would like to wish everyone a happy and safe Halloween break and we will see you back on Tuesday the 5th of November. School will close at the normal time tomorrow.

Kindest regards,

D. McAleer